April 2018

BKKE-NEWS

Established 1965

BKK Newsletter and Web Site etc

Increasingly news is being posted on the BKK website and on Facebook etc and the newsletter is only published monthly. All BKK members are advised to check the BKK Web site and Facebook etc for all up to date information regarding National and International Events.

BKK AGM

The BKK AGM will be held on 21st April along with the Instructors Course - full details will be published on the BKK web Site. (Edgbarrow Sports Centre, Grant Road, Edgbarrow, Berkshire, RG45 7JL)

BKK's Licensing Rates for 2018/2019

Licensing Rates for the forthcoming year have been published.

The General Secretary has contacted each dojo operators relation to renewals etc..

Can you help the BKK?

We are looking for anyone with graphic or artistic experience (no matter what level) to assist with poster design and production of media material. If you feel you can help - please contact Liam Keaveney

GB Knockdown Coach

Congratulations to Sensei Kenny Jarvis for being appointed the new GB Knockdown Coach

English Open Knockdown Tournament

Sunday 13th May - See Poster for details

Doctors and Paramedics

If there are any medical Doctors/Paramedics training in the BKK who would be willing to help out at tournaments, the BKK is compiling a list.

Please send your contact details and the geographical area you are willing to cover, to the the BKK Medical/H&S officer, Andy Rotherham, at: awardrothy@aol.com

Diary Dates 2018

21st April - AGM/Instructors Course (Edgbarrow Sports Centre, Grant Road, Edgbarrow, Berkshire, RG45 7JL)

13th May - Regional Knockdown Tournament (Dunmow, Essex.)

9th to 12th August - Summer Camp, (Felsted, Essex.)

6th October - National Knockdown Tournament, (K2 Crawley.)

24th November - National Clicker Tournament (Venue to be confirmed.)

The BKK thanks

Bonners Music

www.bonners.co.uk

and

Kyokushin UK

www.kyokushinuk.com

for their continued support